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“Working at the Food Bank with my kids is an eyetogr. The face of hunger isn’'t the bum on the stigeking Sterno;
it's the working poor. They don't look any diffetetiiey don’t behave any differently, they're reslly any less
educated. They are incredibly less privileged, #rad’s it.” Mario Batali

For March, we served 1,229 households and 2,98@dhels and in April we served 1,256 households /062
individuals. In March we had 35 new households &dew individuals who signed up to use our sesvite April, the
numbers were 59 new households and 152 new indilgdWhis is about a 60% rise in new people andéloolds
signing up since March. This sudden jump in newppeeigning up is unusual at this time of year aedare concerned
with what may be happening in the economy that didvel driving this.

If you have been following us on FaceBook you hawticed a lot more activity there than in the pabiat's because we
welcome Stacey Burton-Alcocer as a volunteer whezisizes in social media and has a passion falifigehose in
need in rural America. She is especially concemid¢id poor nutrition that is frequently present awer income families.
You will notice that her posts on FaceBook toucltttase very issues where she shares great idesaki more
nutritious meals with the foods available from thed bank.

We have just received notice that the Perry CoQuaynmunity Foundation has approved a grant apptinatvhich will
allow us to upgrade our outdated computers and aenpetwork. It will also allow us to upgrade sedte, which is no
longer supported by Microsoft. This grant is a gaatbkto us and we are so grateful to the Foundétiotieir
consideration and generosity.

It is spring and it is time to get planting in @ardens. Burpee Seeds graciously donated seedgrfolients again this
year and they were offered during the last montiauhalf. Those are now gone and as May arrivewiltde offering
pepper and tomato plants for our customers as Wedise plants are courtesy of New Blooms in Dunoaras well as
Butchers Farm Market in Newport. We encourage astamers to grow some of their own food to saveeyphave a
ready supply of fresh produce; and to also helmttebecome a little more self-sufficient.

Along with our customer’s gardens, our demonstragiarden is also taking shape under the guidan€eroy Fisher,
Bruce Woolever, and the Perry County Master Gandedney have been helped on Wednesday afterngosene of
the cadets from Carson Long Military Academy. Thaskér Gardeners will be running a demonstrationggagram in
the garden next to the food bank on Saturday mgrmitay 14" from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon. Everyone is invited a
encouraged to come and join them for “Family GarBag” with hands-on activities for youth and faredi

April saw us recognizing and celebrating Voluntéppreciation Week and our great group of voluntegrs give so
much of their time to keep things running smootidye in New Bloomfield. It was also Administratifesistant’'s Day
on April 27" and both of us found ourselves living out Ephesti20 and “...always giving thanks to God the Fafber
everything, in the name of our Lord Jesus Christive gratefully acknowledged the work that WandarNeod and
Linda Kiner do for us on a daily basis. All of otolunteers make our work so much easier and enieyge are truly
humbled to be in the positions where we have bésred.
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